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This is this month’s edition of the Lund Observatory Newsletter. Please send information to Nils Ryde before the
beginning of each month (email: ryde@astro.lu.se).

Lund Observatory Staff News

Arrival, 1st: We welcome Serge Nzoke Baman and Henrik Jönsson who will start their PhD studies at the
Observatory

Visit, 9-13: Ralph Keil (Cambridge/ZARM), will visit David Hobbs

Visit, 9-20: Thibaut Prod’homme (Leiden), will visit Berry Holl

Visit, 9-20: Daniel Risquez (Leiden) will visit David Hobbs

Visit, 16-17: Uwe Lammers (ESAC, Madrid) will visit Lennart Lindegren, David Hobbs and Berry Holl

Visit, 16-20: Alex Bombrun (Heidelberg) will visit Lennart Lindegren, Berry Holl and David Hobbs

The Seminars list can be found at www.astro.lu.se/Seminars.

Absences/Trips By Lund Observatory Staff

25/2-6/3: Dainis Dravins at ESO, Santiago de Chile and attending the conference on the Interferometric
View of Hot Stars, Viña del Mar, Chile

2-6: Daniel Malmberg and Melvyn B. Davies attending the conference on Planet Formation and Evo-
lution: The Solar System and Extrasolar Planets in Tübingen, Germany

9-10: Dainis Dravins visits the Pierre Auger Observatory, Malargüe, Argentina

16-17: Sofia Feltzing participate in the WINGS meetings at Hovs hallar (WINGS is a network for women
scientists within the Faculty of Sciences)

23/3-10/4: Berry Holl on secondment working on radiation damage effect of Gaia (Cambridge, UK)

23/3-11/4: Melvyn B. Davies visitor at Kavli Institute for Theoretical Physics, Santa Barbara, USA

26-27: Sofia Feltzing participates in the kick of meeting for GREAT, Cambridge

Important Dates

9-13: Several of the members of the department give talks to the gymnasium students as part of the
NMT-dagarna


